
YOUR HOST SUPERINTENDENT 
Leonard Walsh has been with Boulder 
Creek Golf Course for 17 years June 
10th. It was only a nine hole course 
and he constructed the second nine in 
1965. Leonard started his golf course 
career on the construction of the River-
side Golf Course at Coyote in 1957. 

Leonard has been a board member of GCSA 
of Northern California off and on since 
1968. He is a member of GCSA of America. 
Leonard, his wife Virginia and 4 children 
live on the golf course at Boulder Creek. 

Leonard invites all to come to the 
meeting and enjoy the course. 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE - by Bob Livesey, CGCS Plaza Golf Course, Visalia 

The first meeting of our new year has gone by. From the comments made 
after the program, everyone enjoyed it and much good information was 
obtained by those in attendance. Before the meeting broke for golf, the 
membership was asked for their ideas for programs. Let's get them in to 
Grady Simril or Joe Andrade. 
A word on membership. Your Board of Directors are bothered about the 
number of Class B and D members who could go the next higher class and 
have not done so. Jim Ross, Membership Chariman will be getting a com-
mittee together to go through all of the membership records. Each indi-
vidual who is eligible for reclassification will be contacted. Some of 
you feel that you would not be able to pass the test. This is no mark 
against you. Many take the test 2, 3, and even 4 times before passing. 
These examinations were designed, not to criticize, but to help you. 
This is the reason we try to sit down after the exam and go over it with 
you. There may be some who don't know that they have to apply for re-
classification, ask. 
We have three REGIONAL TARP MEETINGS left 

June 10 - Santa Rosa CC, Santa Rosa 
June 17 - Sequoyah, Oakland 
June 19 - Del Paso CC, Sacramento. 

We hope that you have attended the one in your area, if not possibly 
you can make one of these. A lot of information is obtained at one of 
these meetings 


